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To the case officer assigned.

On 19th October last year we had a permission granted  
decision for application ref: 2018/3678/P.

The application included the insertion of two large roof windows to the front roof slope,  
and a dormer window to the rear roof slope, with two smaller roof windows, one either  
side of the dormer. 

Due to practical / structural limitations we have decided to revise the scheme  
by way of removing the rear dormer from the proposal. 

Instead, we would like to insert two large roof windows to the rear roof slope.  
They would be the same size as the roof windows approved for the front roof slope. 

The two smaller approved roof windows to the rear roof slope are also to be removed  
from the design.

As part of the new application, an existing roof window to the hipped end of the roof  
will be replaced with a new roof window identical in size.

All roof windows will be ‘heritage’ type, dark grey/black in colour, set flush with the existing 
roof tiles and will have a centre glazing bar detail. 

I hope this gives a little more clarity on the submission.

Yours faithfully.
Giles hardy  
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